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Church of Christ the King

MARRIAGE

Please contact the pastor six months to one year 
prior to the intended day of marriage. 

THE SACRAMENTS OF BAPTISM, 

RECONCILIATON AND FIRST COMMUNION

Pre-registration and parish preparation programs 
are required before all the Sacraments of 
Initiation. Registration forms are found at the 
entrances to the Church. Completed forms can be 
returned either in the collection basket or to the 
rectory. Confirmation will be celebrated in 2016.

VISITATION OF THE SICK

Please call the rectory if you require prayers for the 
sick. Holy Communion will be brought to the sick  
upon request. Please call the rectory.

ANOINTING OF THE SICK

This sacrament is celebrated following the 12:05 
noon Mass on the first Friday of each month.  You 
may also call the rectory to make an appointment.

Vocations to the Priesthood and Religious Life

For information, contact Fr. Pat Woods at the 
Office of Vocations 1-705-949-1072 or 
pwoods@diocesecentre.com and check out 
www.beapriest.ca

Parish Office & Mailing Address

21 Ste-Anne Road, Box 787

Sudbury, On  P3E 4S1

Phone:  705-674-6447

Fax:  705-674-2921

Parish Email: 
christtheking@diocesessm.org

 
Parish Website: 

www.christthekingsudbury.com

Parish Web-Cam
(live coverage of all Masses):
www.christthekinglive.com

PARKING

Municipal Parking Lot on west side of 
Church as well as neighbouring parking 
lots. Free on Saturdays & Sundays. First 

two hours free on Weekdays. Obtain 
ticket from machine for free hours.

SITE ADDRESS

30 Beech Street
Sudbury, ON

PARISH STAFF

Rev. Brian Dixon - Pastor

Rev. J. Myles Sharpe - In Residence

Rev. Mr. Roland Muzzatti – Deacon

Wanda Sutton, Music Director & Coordinator

SUNDAY MASSES

Saturday                   5:00 pm
Sunday                  9:30 am & 11:00 am

WEEKDAY MASSES

Tuesday to Friday   12:05 pm

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION

Tuesday to Friday    11:30 am to 11:45 am
Saturday              4:00 pm to 4:30 pm
By appointment   please call the rectory
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PARISH STAFF

Rev. Brian Dixon - Pastor

Rev. J. Myles Sharpe - In Residence

Rev. Mr. Roland Muzzatti – Deacon
Wanda Sutton, Music Director & Coordinator

Let us be thankful Let us be thankful …
Let us be thankful for the blessings we receive.

Let us be thoughtful of others.

Let us remember dear and close  friends.

Let us have faith in tomorrow.

Let us live life as a Golden Rule.

Let us find sunlight through the clouds.

Let us believe.

Let us be the people we have the ability to be.

Let us have understanding.

Let us say this thanks in prayer

To God, for the gifts He has given.



Kid’s Korner… When the young man asked Jesus 
about the way to heaven, Jesus explained that 
although it is difficult, it is possible if we follow 
God and Jesus. Jesus wants us to do good things 
for others. Pray with our children for the grace 

to do something nice for someone. 
Last weekend our children decorated notes that they 
attached to a pair of socks for the homeless. 
Remember to thank our children for this gift of love. 
  
 
“And without faith it is impossible to please God, 

because anyone who comes to him must believe that he 

exists and that he rewards those who earnestly seek 

him.”                                                        …Hebrews 11:6 
 

During the month of October, our Catholic Schools are 

celebrating the virtue of FAITH for our faith is the foundation 
of who we are. Our faith brings us together for we share a 
common belief in God and in the gospel of Christ. We are 
rooted in the Catholic faith and as a community, express our 
identity through living out gospel values. Our 
faith must be manifested in three interconnected 
directions: spiritual growth, community building, 
and outreach. As a caring school community, 
we encourage our students to examine and evaluate their 
beliefs. We want them to make informed moral decisions, 
integrating faith with life. Please pray for our Catholic 
students; may they grow to become discerning believers 
formed in the Catholic faith community; effective 
communicators; reflective and creative thinkers; self-
directed, responsible, life-long learners; and collaborative 
contributors who live their Catholic faith. 

 
A Special Mass for all those living with cancer… their 

caregivers and family members will be celebrated 
on Sunday, October 18th, at Our Lady of Hope 
Church at 3 pm.  The celebrant for this Mass is 
Bishop Plouffe.  The Sacrament of The Sick will be 

administered by the priests present.  
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
►Three World Religions and the Catholic Mindset… 
Saturday, Oct 31st, 8:30 am – 2:30 p.m. @ St. Patrick’s Church 
Hall, 39 Walford Road.  Presentation on “Judaism, Christianity 
and Islam” with the topic “The Catholic Attitudes of Our 
Times”.  No cost, please bring a lunch.  The event 
commemorates the 50th Anniversary of the Second Vatican 
Council Declaration on the Relationship of the Catholic 
Church to non-Christian religions ► St. Anthony’s Bingo will 
be held on Wed, Oct. 14th at 7:00 pm in the parish hall, 19 
Mary St. 10 games for $12. Enjoy pizza, refreshments, and 
surprise draws. ►The Donovan Elm West Seniors’ (DEWS) 
Chocolate Bingo on Thurs, Oct 15th, 1-3 p.m.  For information 
or a ride, call Lori at 705 673-9015. ► Fall Fashion Show – 
C.W.L. October 18, 2:00 pm, Fellowship Room of St. 
Alexander's Church, 100 Gaudette St., Chelmsford. Tickets 
Price: $12.00. Please call 705-855-2525. ► “Laudato Si” – A 

Development and Peace Social Justice Weekend - is being held Friday 
evening through Sunday noon, October 30, 31, Nov. 1, 2015 at 
Villa Loyola Centre. For information contact Doreen Merkas 
at 705-693-0424 or zagorja@sympatico.ca. 
 

ANNOUNCED MASSES 
Tuesday, October 13 
Romans 1.16-25; Luke 11.37-41. 

Deceased & Living Members of Christ the King C.W.L. 
In Honour of Our Lady of Fatima by KofC Council #1387 
Wednesday, October 14  
Romans 2.1-11; Luke 11.42-46. 
William Stevens by T.J. Stevens 
Elsie & Wilfred Villeneauve by Gene 
& Lidia Liciotti 
Thursday, October15 
Romans 3.21-30; Luke 11.47-54. 
Blanche, Noël & Jean-Paul Gratton by 
Claire Vincent 
Ann O’Neill by Patrick, Maureen & 
Bill 
Friday, October 16 
Romans 4.1-8; Luke 12.1-7. 
Anna Simonetti by Mario & 
Domenico Simonetti 
Bernie Martorella by Mario 
DiPietomtonio 
Saturday, October 17 
Romans 4.13, 16-18; Luke 12.8-12. 
5:00 pm  
Maria & Antonio Broglio & deceased family members by 
their daughter Elizabeth 
Bernadette Bertrand by Maurice & Theresa Trottier 
Sunday, October 18     
Isaiah 53.10-11; Hebrews 4.14-16; Mark 10.35-45.  
9:30 am 
Intentions of the Parishioners 
11:00 am 
Robert Durochers by John Green 
Ted Hopper by the Caverson Family 

  
WEEKLY OFFERTORY REPORT October 4/15 

Sunday Collections (181 envelopes; $26.40 average) 
Loose Offerings 
PADP – Offerings (26 donors: $25.20 average) 

$4,778.95 
$210.35 
$655.20 

Heating System  $115.00 
Building Fund    $1,090.00 
Special Collection for Syrian Refugees $2,595.06 
The operational needs of our parish are sustained solely 
by parishioner bequests, donations of time, talent and 

treasure – Thank you to all! 
The parish is running with a deficit.  The 
Finance Committee is asking you to consider increasing 
your weekly donation by $5.00 so the parish can 
continue to meet its financial obligations.  Thank you to all those 
who have already responded to this request for increased 
revenues. It has helped the parish meet its expenses.    

The 28th Sunday in Ordinary 
Time 

October 11, 2015 
 

PARISH NEWS 
 
 

Wishing you a safe and Happy Thanksgiving!!! 
Let us give thanks to the Lord Our God.  
THANKSGIVING PRAYER…  
Almighty God, you bring forth bountiful food 

from the earth that our loved ones may never grow hungry.  
For this we give thanks. You give us families that meet at 
this time to reunite and be one with each other. For this we 
give thanks. You have let us live in a land that has unbridled 
opportunity and unparalleled freedoms. For this we give 
thanks. For those who are hungry today, we pray for their 
fulfillment. For families that are separated, we pray for their 
unity. And for people who live in the midst of 
persecution, we pray for their deliverance. We ask all 
these things through Christ, our ever-risen Lord. Amen. 
 

The Month of October is dedicated to the 
Holy Rosary, hence why Mary’s presence is 

gracing our church altar this month. 
 

ARISE Season V – “We are the Good News” will take 
place this fall in our parish.  There will be six faith sharing 
sessions that invite us to embrace a new definition of ourselves 
as “we are the good news!”  The first session helps us ponder 
on our reality of how well we are a welcoming parish.  The rest 
of the season invites us to pray and share about how we can 
sow seeds, how we can better listen to the Holy Spirit in the 
midst of our busy lives, how we can use our gifts and how 
ultimately we can be Good News for others.  Please join us for 
six wonderful and challenging weeks this fall beginning the 
week of October 19th, 2015.   For more information, please 
email Patricia at watkinspm@hotmail.com.   
 

Confirmation preparation continues in our parish hall…     
Thursday, October 15 7:00 - 8:30 pm. 
For Session #4: Rehearsal.  Please keep 
these young people and their families in 
your prayers.  

Confirmation will be celebrated at 

Christ the King on Sunday, October 18th 
at the 11 AM Mass.  It is with joy that we 
welcome Bishop Plouffe who will join us at 

this important and special milestone celebration in our young 
people’s relationship with God. 

C.W.L. NEWS… Thank you to all who donated 
so generously to our Yard Sale – Many treasures 
exchanged hands.  Thank you! 
October is Membership Month – look for the 

blue envelope in your box of church envelopes.  Complete 
and return via the collection basket. 
The C.W.L. General Meeting is Tuesday, October 13th at 
1:00 p.m. in the Sacristy, please join us.  Members are 
encouraged to join the Knights of Columbus for the 
recitation of the Holy Rosary prior to the meeting.  
Pornography – A subject we are all too familiar with.  Next 
week the C.W.L. members will be at the church 
doors asking for you to sign a Pornography 
Hurts post card.  These signed cards will be sent 
to the Federal Government Officials.  Please take 
the time to sign the cards.   Thank you. 

 
The Knights of Columbus Council #1387 invite 
everyone to a special Mass, in honour of Our Lady 
of Fatima, Tuesday, October 13, at our parish’s 

noon-hour Mass.  The statue blessed by Father Patrick 
Moore will be on display.  Reception to follow downstairs. 
 
The parish Men’s Club will hold their General Meeting 

and Election on October 15th at 7 pm in the Sacristy.  

  
Our NEW parish fundraiser!  Looking for gently used 
purses.  Please drop off to Cindy at the Parish office.    
Meat pies!  Deadline for meat pies is November 15th, 
please call the parish office. 
 
Christ the King is proud to present… Jukebox Saturday Night.  

Featuring Pete Doiron.  It will be a great night 
of 1950’s Rock ‘n’ Roll at its finest.  
Saturday, November 14, 2015, Parish 
Hall.  The doors open at 5:30 p.m. bar at 
6:00, dinner at 6:30 with the show at 7:30 p.m., dance 
will follow. Tickets are only $26.00 per person. Tribute 

to Buddy Holly, the Beatles, Roy Orbison, Rickey Nelson, Johnny Cash. 
Tickets are limited and going fast so don’t miss out.  Call the parish office 
for tickets. A good night of nostalgia remembering when…   

 
CHRIST THE KING PARISH 

BREAKFAST:  Sunday, October 18th   
following the 9:30 am Mass, Parish Hall.  Adults: $7/each.   
 
Bishop Plouffe’s Retirement Mass to Give Thanks is 
scheduled for Wednesday, October 14, 2015 at 7 pm at 
St. Jean-de-Brébeuf Church.  All welcome!   
 
A Special Mass for the Lithuanian Community…  Father 

Vytas Staskevicius will be coming to Sudbury 
on Saturday, November 7th. Fr. Vytas will hear 
confessions at 2:30 p.m. and celebrate Mass at 

3 p.m., here, at the Church of Christ the King.  All welcome!  
 
PPlease join us in welcoming our new 
parish secretary… Suzette Peters!  

Lee
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are required before all the Sacraments of 
Initiation. Registration forms are found at the 
entrances to the Church. Completed forms can be 
returned either in the collection basket or to the 
rectory. Confirmation will be celebrated in 2016.

VISITATION OF THE SICK

Please call the rectory if you require prayers for the 
sick. Holy Communion will be brought to the sick  
upon request. Please call the rectory.

ANOINTING OF THE SICK

This sacrament is celebrated following the 12:05 
noon Mass on the first Friday of each month.  You 
may also call the rectory to make an appointment.

Vocations to the Priesthood and Religious Life

For information, contact Fr. Pat Woods at the 
Office of Vocations 1-705-949-1072 or 
pwoods@diocesecentre.com and check out 
www.beapriest.ca

Parish Office & Mailing Address

21 Ste-Anne Road, Box 787

Sudbury, On  P3E 4S1

Phone:  705-674-6447

Fax:  705-674-2921

Parish Email: 
christtheking@diocesessm.org

 
Parish Website: 

www.christthekingsudbury.com

Parish Web-Cam
(live coverage of all Masses):
www.christthekinglive.com

PARKING

Municipal Parking Lot on west side of 
Church as well as neighbouring parking 
lots. Free on Saturdays & Sundays. First 

two hours free on Weekdays. Obtain 
ticket from machine for free hours.

SITE ADDRESS

30 Beech Street
Sudbury, ON

PARISH STAFF

Rev. Brian Dixon - Pastor

Rev. J. Myles Sharpe - In Residence

Rev. Mr. Roland Muzzatti – Deacon

Wanda Sutton, Music Director & Coordinator

SUNDAY MASSES

Saturday                   5:00 pm
Sunday                  9:30 am & 11:00 am

WEEKDAY MASSES

Tuesday to Friday   12:05 pm

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION

Tuesday to Friday    11:30 am to 11:45 am
Saturday              4:00 pm to 4:30 pm
By appointment   please call the rectory

HERMAN'S I.D.A.

Herman Reich, Owner

240 Regent Street

705-674-3339

Shoppin
 Locally

Saves Gas!

North Heritage Realty Brokerage
INDEPENDENTLY OWNED AND OPERATED

Richard Asselin, Broker

705-688-0007
Res:  705-675-1478
www.royallepage.ca

Docks & Decks
Unlimited Inc.

Floating & Aluminum Docks
Boat Lifts & Railways

Custom Decks • Docks • Fences • etc.
Shipping Crates & Pallets
www.docksndecks.com

Roger Gainer  705-523-2169
1332 Pioneer Rd.

"You Should See What We Saw"

HERBERTHERBERT
          FISHERIES          FISHERIES
HERBERTHERBERT
          FISHERIES          FISHERIES

11:00AM to 7:00PM

1942 Regent St. S.
705-222-1942

HerbertFisheries.ca

Restaurant

Take-Out

Market

SPOT

RETIREMENT LIVING. . . STAYING YOUNG AT HEART

RED OAK VILLA

705.673.0050

THE AMBERWOOD

SUITES

705.522.5289

Rosery FloristRosery Florist
Pat Ptaszynski
74 Larch St.

705-673-7161
www.roseryfloristltd.ca

Lecoupe Arctic Glacier
Packaged Ice • Blocks • Crushed

Cold Storage • Ice Sculptures
Customer Service Always Comes First

433 McKim St.  705-675-4423

Help pay for a...

BLUE DOOR CAFÉ Lunch

Send 
donations to:
Blue Door Café
344 Elgin St.
Sudbury, ON  P3E 3N9

             Thank you!

67 Elm St.
705-222-3333

Real Estate Real Estate •• Wills  Wills • Estates Estates

Diane VioletteDiane Violette, B.A., LL.B.B.A., LL.B.

11 Elgin St.  705-674-1300
Service Bilingue     violettelaw.comService Bilingue     violettelaw.com

VioletteViolette

Law OfficesLaw Offices

We specialize in parties &
celebrations of all sizes up to

275 people!

Christmas Parties
Cocktail Parties

Dinner & Dances
Anniversaries

Weddings
Baby Showers

705.523.2794
1351-D KELLY LAKE ROAD, SUDBURY

WWW.VERDICCHIO.CA

CATERING & EVENTS

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 1-800-268-2637

YOUR BUSINESS!

Church of Christ the King
Parish Office & Mailing Address

21 Ste-Anne Road, Box 787

Sudbury, On  P3E 4S1  Phone:  705-674-6447   Fax:  705-674-2921

Parish Email: christtheking@diocesessm.org

 Parish Website: www.christthekingsudbury.com

SITE ADDRESS: 30 Beech Street, Sudbury, ON

       
PARISH STAFF

Rev. Brian Dixon - Pastor

Rev. J. Myles Sharpe - In Residence

Rev. Mr. Roland Muzzatti – Deacon
Wanda Sutton, Music Director & Coordinator

Let us be thankful Let us be thankful …
Let us be thankful for the blessings we receive.

Let us be thoughtful of others.

Let us remember dear and close  friends.

Let us have faith in tomorrow.

Let us live life as a Golden Rule.

Let us find sunlight through the clouds.

Let us believe.

Let us be the people we have the ability to be.

Let us have understanding.

Let us say this thanks in prayer

To God, for the gifts He has given.




